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SUMMARY 

  

We summarise below the measures adopted for  driving and vehicles related to administrative 

driving authorisations, validity of driving licences and complaints regarding compliance with 

deadlines, in accordance with the Order of the Ministry of the Interior INT/262/2020 of 20 March 

published in the Official State Gazette on 21 March 2020. 

 

 

ADMINISTRATIVE AUTHORISATIONS FOR DRIVING AND 

CONCERNING VEHICLES 

The Order of the Ministry of the Interior INT/262/2020 of 20 March, published in the Official State 

Gazette on 21 March 2020 , the date of its entry into force, approved the following in relation 

to administrative authorisations for driving and vehicles: 

 NATIONAL ADMINISTRATIVE DRIVING AUTHORISATIONS 

Over the duration of the state of emergency and its successive extensions and up to 60 

days after it terminates, the validity of permits and driving licences, as well as other 

administrative driving authorisations whose period of validity expires during the state 

of emergency and extensions thereto is extended. 

 

 VALID AND CURRENT FOREIGN DRIVING LICENCE  

Over the duration of the state of emergency and its successive extensions, the 6-month 

period during which the holder of a foreign driving licence valid for driving in Spain may 

drive in national territory is interrupted. The calculation of the period will be resumed as 

soon as the state of emergency and its extensions cease to apply. 
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 ADMINISTRATIVE AUTHORISATIONS CONCERNING VEHICLES 

Over the duration of the state of emergency and its successive extensions and up to 60 

days after it terminates, the validity of the temporary authorisations regulated in 

Articles 42 et seq. of the General Vehicle Regulations is extended. 

 

 COMPLAINTS CONCERNING INFRACTIONS RELATED TO THE FULFILMENT OF 

THESE DEADLINES 

Over the duration of the state of emergency and its successive extensions no complaints 

will be brought relating to compliance with the above-mentioned periods and time-limits. 

 

 

We will continue to inform you of any new measures that may arise as a result of the 

COVID-19 pandemic.  

The professionals that regularly work with your company are at your disposal for any clarification 

or additional information you may require in relation to the content of this Circular Letter. Please 

contact us by telephone at 934 677 414. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

AUDICONSULTORES 
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